Januery 1951 meeting

The Durham Kennel Club met at the Ferest Hills Club House om Junmuary 15th

with about sixty members and visiters present.

The meeting opened with Dr.David Weaver who mumdmxmxxmw gave « snort
valk on dog ebedience work and just deg aneecdotes in generzl., A lurge number
of visitors were present and se everyone introdueed themselves and told what

kinds or dogs chey were interested in,

Mrs.Betty Thiess of Mebune, professional ebedience acg truiner, wus

intfedueed and gave a very informative talk ard interesting demonsitration with her
trained Collie, S5he presented the plan isor an obedienee elass for the elub,
The elass would eonsist of eight lessons on eight eonseeutive Su;;éys at the
cost of ten dellars = doge. There weuld huve to be at least ten dogs entered
and not more tham 17. The e¢lass would stert on February 4th and Mrs. Thiess
expected the club te pay half ef her fee at the beginnimg sessien and the

balanee at the end of the lessocns.

The general meting was neld arter the demonstruotiem. The minutes of

the last direevurs meeting were read and spproved. A dissussiern followed as
te how mueh ot the obedience class fee the club weuld pay. The majority voted
that the c¢lub pay the entire fee and limit the eclass to memers only. New members
would puy the membership fee of $5.00 and thus be eligible for the elass.
The motion was made and passed that the new oi1i ‘eers be eiected at the meeting
immedistely fellowing the dog show, in order iur tvhe new oftf'icers to hauve =« 1ull
undersvanding of the mechunies of a show, months before the aetual event.

Mrso. Hill gave = brief report on the progress of the show and said
the judges list had been sent in but net yet ap?revbd. The meetin§ ad journed
at 10:30. : {i;{ ‘ |
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